
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING TIME CHANGE 

 

Regular Meetings of the  

Block Grant Working Committee 

NEW TIME 

6:00 p.m. 

 

In accordance with Sec. 5 ILCS 120/2.02 of the Illinois Open Meetings Act, this notice is hereby 

given that the Block Grant Working Committee has changed their meeting time from 4:00 p.m. 

to 6:00 p.m. beginning Wednesday, October 1, 2025.  

 

The regular Committee meetings are scheduled on the first Wednesday of each month at City 

Hall, 44 E. Downer Place, Fifth Floor Conference Room B, Aurora Illinois, commencing at 4:00 

p.m. will now begin at 6:00 p.m. In addition, also in accordance with the Act, the agenda for the 

Committee meetings will be posted 48 hours in advance of the beginning of the meeting, on the 

City’s website: https://www.aurora.il.us/Government-and-Engagement/Boards-and-

Commissions/Boards-Commissions-List/Block-Grant-Working-Committee. 

 

Questions about the meeting time change should be directed to the Community Development 

Division by calling (630) 256-3325 or emailing COACDD@aurora.il.us. 

 

Posted this 28th day of August, 2025 

 

Elizabeth Carrizales 
City of Aurora - Community Development Division 
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